
 

 

Dispensations Sub Committee 
 

Monday, 21 September 2020  

 

Minutes 
 
Attendance 
 
Committee Members 
Councillor Parminder Singh Birdi 
Councillor Neil Dirveiks 
Councillor Bill Gifford 
Councillor David Reilly 
 
Officers 
Jane Pollard – Legal Service Manager 
Paul Williams – Democratic Services Team Leader 
 
 
a) Apologies for Absence 
 
The Sub Committee received the apologies of Councillor John Horner.  
 
1. Applications for Dispensations 
 
The Sub Committee received the apologies of Councillor John Horner.  
 
Jane Pollard (Legal Service Manager) introduced the published report. She summarised the key 
points, explaining that Councillor Brain’s wife was employed on a part time basis by Stratford on 
Avon District Council. 
 
Members of the Sub Committee recalled the decision it had taken on 26 August to grant 
dispensations to members who were either on district and borough councils or who had a spouse 
who was on a district or borough council.  
 
The Sub Committee agreed unanimously to support the grant of dispensation.  
 
 
Resolved:: 
 
That the Dispensations Sub-Committee agrees to grant the dispensation to Councillor Mike Brain 
as set out in the report.  
 
 
 
 
The meeting finished at 10.05AM 


